
THE COUNTDOWN TO NCYC 2019 CONTINUES!

NCYC 2019 Boxed Lunch Ordering Now Active!

The Office of Evangelization & Catechesis will
be providing boxed lunches from Le Peep for
Thursday, November 21 (first day of
conference).

The online order form is now active and can be found
here. Boxed lunch orders must be complete by
September 1!

Last Chance Before Late Fee!

If you have added pilgrims and not submitted
pilgrim registration information for them, please

do so before June 30! We are submitting our
data by July 1 to receive the EARLY BIRD

REGISTRATION COST. Pilgrims we receive
registration information for after this date will be

assessed the $50 late fee we have to pay
NFCYM. The pilgrim registration form can be

found here.

NFCYM Releases NCYC 2019 Schedule!

https://conta.cc/2N9cwyU
https://files.constantcontact.com/5ecec582301/48fc452d-a89e-44da-b668-ad191601647c.xlsx
https://www.facebook.com/NationalCatholicYouthConference/
https://www.facebook.com/NationalCatholicYouthConference/videos/2039901326037018/
https://www.facebook.com/NationalCatholicYouthConference/videos/2121346807892469/
https://files.constantcontact.com/5ecec582301/278e2759-3876-4dd4-aff9-9115087425d4.pdf


NFCYM has released a preliminary schedule of events
for NCYC 2019! The schedule will continue to evolve
over the next few months. You can find the schedule

of the events here.

More NCYC Pilgrims?
Space on our six buses is almost full! We
will be starting a waiting list soon. Before
adding more pilgrims to your parish group,
please contact Mark and Leslie to find out if
there is still space or if the pilgrims will be

added to the waiting list. If our waiting list reaches 25 pilgrims, a
seventh bus will be added.

Have Questions? Contact Leslie or Mark.

http://www.ncyc.info/schedule

